
Decision – Procurement Authorization – Supply of Vapor Bus Parts Page 1 of 1 

 
 

Procurement Authorization – Supply of Vapor Bus Parts 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board on June 20, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize the award of contracts for the supply of Vapor bus parts for a two-year 
period commencing November 1, 2024, with a cumulative upset limit amount of 
$11,757,000 CAD, inclusive of HST, to the following four companies: 

a. North American Transit Supply Corporation (NATSCO) for the supply of 71 
parts in the total upset limit amount of $7,240,000 USD (equivalent to 
$9,872,000 CAD). 

b. The Aftermarket Parts Company, LLC DBA New Flyer Parts (New Flyer) for 
the supply of 46 parts in the total upset limit amount of $1,506,000 CAD. 

c. Neopart Transit LLC (Neopart) for the supply of 25 parts in the total upset limit 
amount of $230,000 USD (equivalent to $314,000 CAD). 

d. Prevost, A Division of Volvo (Prevost) for the supply of three parts in the total 
upset limit amount of $65,000 CAD. 

2. Delegate authority to the Chief Executive Officer to exercise the extension options in the 
four contracts by up to a period of 12 months (November 1, 2026 to October 31, 2027) 
and to increase the contract values among the four contracts in the total amount of up to 
$6,790,000 CAD, inclusive of HST. 


